
Reminder: Silent Auction Deadline 

Approaching! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for our upcoming silent auction is fast approaching! 

Please make sure to submit your bids by [Deadline Date]. 

Your participation not only supports a wonderful cause but also gives you a chance to win some 

fabulous items! 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the bidding process, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 


